
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOIN US FOR A NIGHT OF STOP THE 

BLEED AND TRAUMA EDUCATION 

WHEN: 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2025 
    6PM – 8PM 

WHERE: 

SEVEN SORROWS OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 

  SCHOOL GYMNASIUM  

 

WHO: 
ALL INTERESTED PARISHIONERS 

 

TO REGISTER: 
Contact Matt Sheaffer @ sheaf418@comcast.net 

 

 
                         *This event is sponsored by the Knights of Columbus Council 3501 
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